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Your invaluable work with our office for Summer 2022. We thank you for your time,
dedication and commitment to assist our team on research and data compilation on
AAPL, hate crime and discrimination-related issues. Your work has been extensive,
excellent and thorough. We appreciate your initiative and willingness to learn, and

hope that you will continue to develop your interests in these topics in the future. We
wish you all the best in your future endeavors!
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